BOROUGH OF VANDERGRIFT

SEPTEMBER 24, 2020

RECESSED MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 8, 2020

The Council of the Borough of Vandergrift met in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building at 7:00 pm; with President Chvala presiding. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was recited.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Lenny Collini

Karen McClarnon

Tome Holmes

Christine Wilson

John Uskuraitis

Kathleen Chvala

Casimer Maszgay

OTHER OFFICIALS:

Barbara Turiak, Mayor

Stephen DelleDonne, Secretary

President Chvala stated that the purpose of the recessed meeting is to open and read aloud bids received for reconstruction of Franklin Avenue, from East Madison to First Street.

Prior to the opening of bids, Mrs. McClarnon requested that the Mrs. Chvala resigned her Council position.

President Chvala stated, several times, that Mrs. McClarnon was out of order.

A motion was made by Mr. Uskuraitis, second by Mr. Collini, to adjourn the meeting.

The meeting was was adjourned at 7:03 pm